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Attendees
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John Stickley - Mentor
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Donald Cramb - Tharas
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Edmund Fong - ATI

Bryan Sniderman - ATI

Damian Deneault - Zaiq

Per Bojsen - Zaiq 

Matt Kopser - Cadence

Tom Peng - Zaiq
Minutes
Shabtay raised the issue that VHDL was not properly addressed by the Mentor proposal. John countered that this was not true and that VHDL provided mechanisms that do make it possible. The discussion did not resolve, with both sides convinced they were right.
Even though a vote was already on the table, Russ again called for a vote which was seconded by Duaine and Donald. Brian pointed out that the situation had changed based on what he had heard in the preceding discussion and attempted to clarify the issue that was on the table:

Cadence was withdrawing the software side of their proposal from consideration. At this point the Mentor proposal was left unchallenged. Cadence also stated that they were willing to accept the SystemVerilog DPI based solution on the HW side and in addition would be willing to accept the Mentor solution on the HW side but felt that a macro based solution was also necessary, particularly for the VHDL user community.

Several objections were raised that Cadence was putting a brand new proposal on the table and that it should not be considered at all. 

Shabtay proposed that they should be given a chance to reconcile the two proposals on the HW side which was seconded by Per.

Donald suggested that it should be possible to consider the Cadence macro extensions as an addendum to the main spec which would based on the Mentor solution. Per also pointed out that the acceptance of a proposal only provided the basis for the group's work and that many issues regarding technical details would be discussed and resolved by the group in moving towards the standard. Each of those individual technical proposals would be reviewed and dealt with by the group on an individual basis and judged on its merits.

The group has thus avoided a direct conflict between the two proposals, and Cadence hopes that the group will be willing to work with it to define the necessary set of macros for VHDL, and possibly for other languages, that would enable equivalent functionality to be provided. The focus of the group moving forward will be to refine and completely define the SCE-MI 2.0 standard using the Mentor proposal as the base.

It was also stated that since SystemVerilog is a superset of Verilog, the solution between these two should be consistent.

The next meeting will be held on June 30th

Agenda item for next meeting

Several companies have approached me about providing more open access to international members, particularly those in Europe and Asia. Several suggestions have been made such as rotating times, or providing a way for email correspondence to be accepted for consideration of voting status. This would be a potential committee policy change.
